
 

 

 

 

Welcome back to our weekly newsletter; the first update since the October half term break. 

As always we hope as you read this you are well. If you managed to get away, or have some 

time off over the half term we hope you had a great time. It has been lovely welcoming the 

children back into school this week.  

This week: 

It has been a really successful start to the 2nd half of the term. Some highlights include: 

• On Wednesday 2nd November we welcomed Mr Clennan (Selby Educational Trust  

CEO) and Mrs Brough Jones (independent education adviser) into school for another 

‘school review day’. It was a really thorough, productive, informative and useful day. 

I was really proud of how well the children spoke to our visitors, about their subjects, 

knowledge and how they enjoy life in our school generally. The pupils’ behaviour and 

attitudes were typically positive.   I was also very proud of my staff team for their 

professional approach to the day and for confidently and articulately explaining  

aspects of our curriculum, teaching and learning  and school life to our visitors. We 

are very confident that we are a good school.  

 

• Open classroom event – On Wednesday 2nd parents and family members were 

invited into school to look at the children’s work with the children. It was a great 

turn out with many of you taking the opportunity to attend. Thanks to all who were 

able to do so!  

 

• Friends Bacon Butty morning -  as I 

arrived into school this morning (Friday 

4th)  after a meeting I was greeted by a 

wonderful smell! Thanks to Mrs Pierce, 

Mrs Pemberton and all of the Friends 

team for organising and running this 

morning’s hugely popular Bacon Butty 

Morning. Thanks to everyone who 

attended and enjoyed!  
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Looking back: Carlton Conkertition 

Before the October half term we held our annual 

‘Carlton Conkertition’ (Conker Competition). 

Each year group held their own competition with the 

winner from each appearing the grand final. The 

competition and the finals themselves were played 

in good spirits, with the children not only 

demonstrating good skill but also pleasing sportsmanship.  

Our finalists and winners from each 

year group were:  

o Tommy L - Reception 

o Riley D Year 1 

o Jacob W Year 2  

o Lucas R Year 3 

o Alice A Year 4 

o Zach A Year 5 

o Lucas S Year 6 

 

 

 

Runner up  - Alice A  

Winner – Lucas    

Congratulations to all  who took part, especially the 

finalists and  our overall Conkertition Champion Lucas!  

 

        

Other important Info: 

• Parent governor election: As you know before the half term break we ran a 

recruitment process for a new parent Governor. I am delighted to announce to 

school community that Mrs Siobhan Schager is our new Parent Governor. Mrs 

Schager joins Mr Stephen Brough as our two parent governors on the Local 

Governing Board (LGB). We again thank Mrs Sue Langton for all of her time, input 

and  loyal support in the role previously. 

 

• PANTO payments: A polite reminder for those people who have not yet paid for the 

panto to do so. Thanks in advance.  



• Parents of children in Reception and Year 6 will have received letters this week (via 

parent mail) about the upcoming Height and weight checks that will be carried out.  

 

• Change of PE days: As mentioned earlier in the week, due to timetable changes, 

there will be some change to routine PE days.  The days going forward are as follows 

• Cheetahs - Thursday ( No change) 

• Jaguars - Tuesday & Thursday (No change) 

• Leopards - Monday & Wednesday 

• Lions -  Monday & Friday 

• Pumas - Wednesday & Friday ( No Change) 

• Tigers - Tuesday & Wednesday 

 
Next week: 

• We are selling Poppy related products (see earlier parent mail) and poppies 

themselves for the Royal British Legion next week (from Monday). They are the same 

products that are widely available so it doesn’t matter where you support this great 

cause!  

• School photos take place next week on Thursday 10th November . 

 
 
A reminder to everyone 
to keep safe this 
weekend and enjoy any 
Bonfire Night 
celebrations in a safe 
manner. 
 
 

Have  a great weekend everyone!  

Regards and best wishes 

Jon Watson 

Head teacher 

Developing lively, inquiring and creative minds  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Diary Dates  Term1  September 2022-  
 
November 
Thursday 10th    School Photos  
Sunday 13th    Carlton Village  Remembrance Service 11.00am 
w/c Monday 14th   Last week for School clubs  
Wednesday 16th  AM visits for new starters (Sept 23 intake) by appointment 
Friday 18th    Children in Need day  - non uniform day fundraiser for CinN 
 
December 
Thursday 1st December  Friends Christmas movie night 3.15pm-5.15pm  
Tuesday 6th December  Friends Christmas Fayre  3.15pm-5pm 
Tuesday 13th   Whole School Panto Trip to Doncaster Cast 
Wednesday 14th     Christmas Performance 2pm (to school) and 5.30pm   

(parents/families)  
Thursday 15th   Am KS1 Christmas Party (party clothes required) 

Pm KS2 Christmas Party pm (party clothes required) 
Friday 16th    Carol Service 10.30 am St Mary’s Church    

Christmas jumper day 
    Christmas lunch 

Break up for Christmas 
Christmas Holidays 
 
January 2023 
Tuesday 3th    Staff training and development day 
Wednesday 4th                  Children return to school 
    Parent Teacher Consultations  
 
 
 


